

VILLAGE OF SARANAC PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Commission of the Village of Saranac will hold a public hearing to consider an application for a Special Use Permit (SUP) submitted by Dan Timmer, for property located at 41 Parsonage Street, Saranac. The public hearing will be held in conjunction with the Planning Commission's Regular Meeting, which has been rescheduled from September 2nd to September 8th.

Timmer has applied for a SUP to utilize buildings in the MDR-1 (Medium Density Residential) Zoning District for a variety of industrial and service uses under the requirements of the Adaptive Re-use Planned Unit Development regulations of the Saranac Village Zoning Ordinance.

The Public Hearing will be held on <u>Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.</u> at the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac

The application materials and site plan are available for review at the Saranac Village Office during regular business hours, or by calling the Village Office at 616.642.6324. Written and oral comments will be heard. Written comments can be sent to the Village of Saranac, PO Box 312, Saranac, MI 48881 and will be considered if received prior to the hearing date. Public comments will be accepted at the hearing.

Becky Straubel, Treasurer Village of Saranac